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What was your most notable project, deal or transaction in
201872 - by Janet Morra
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PTC’s new global headquarters in the Seaport District is more than notable: The company’s move
from Needham to Boston is a key part of the company’s business transformation. It's a whole
different mindset moving from a suburban to an urban space, and PTC’s leadership is changing its
workplace strategy to anticipate the technology and workforce of the future. It's an exciting time for
them, and MPA is proud to be an agent of that change by designing their new headquarters.
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